
Be our guest 

 
Be our guest at a special non-fundraising evening honoring Jeffrey Hons,  
President and CEO of Planned Parenthood South Texas. Jeffrey  
is visiting Portland to speak at the City Club of Portland’s Friday Forum  
to help explain the Club's opposition to Measure  106, which bans state  
funding of abortions. We want to introduce Jeffrey to the Oregonians who 
 keep our state in the forefront of reproductive rights. 
 

                                 
 
We’ll offer a fall buffet with Oregon wines. We hope you enjoy the food and 
wine as much as you’ll enjoy meeting Jeffrey.  
 
We also welcome Lisa Gardner, President and CEO of Planned 
Parenthood of Southwestern Oregon and a leader of the national 
effort to defeat Measure 106 and similar measures in two other states. 
 
What: An evening of food, wine, conversation, and brief talks from Jeffrey and Lisa 
When: Friday, October 26th, 6pm 
Hosts: Margaret Jennings and Samuel Metz, MD 
Where: The home of Margaret and Sam, 3106 SW Gale Ave, Portland 97239 
 

Join us for an evening of good company, learning, fall food, and Oregon wine. 
 
 

RSVP by replying to this message. 
 

Margaret and Sam 

(503) 222-4164 


